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Broadcast Date: March 20, 2020      Bulletin #: E-04-20 

TO:     Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE:  CalPCA Course Cancellations 

In response to Federal and State Coronavirus (COVID-19) precautionary 
recommendations, CalPCA is cancelling all Face-to-Face courses. Effective immediately, 
until further notice.  

CalPCA will continue to offer all online Self-Paced and Webinar-based courses as seen at 
CalPCA Online, at https://dgs.geniussis.com/PublicWelcome.aspx. 

We here at CalPCA care about state of California buyers and their families. We appreciate 
your patience with these changes and hope to see you in class soon.   

For questions about CalPCA in general or this Broadcast Bulletin in particular, please 
email CalPCAonline@dgs.ca.gov.  

To enroll in CalPCA online courses and webinars, please go to CalPCA Online at 
https://dgs.geniussis.com/PublicWelcome.aspx. 

https://dgs.geniussis.com/PublicWelcome.aspx
mailto:CalPCAonline@dgs.ca.gov
https://dgs.geniussis.com/PublicWelcome.aspx

